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How to ensure your child’s car seat  
is NOT counterfeit:

	 Look for a visible model number and manufacture 
date.

	 Verify that the manufacturer’s contact information 
is listed and based in the United States.

	 Ensure the car seat is made of high-quality materials 
without flimsy parts.

Possible indicators that the seat could  
be counterfeit:

	 The price seems unusually low.

	 Stickers on the seat are in a foreign language  
or contain spelling/grammar errors.

	 The seat lacks labels with U.S. height and weight 
requirements. 

	 There is no statement indicating compliance  
with federal motor vehicle safety standards.

	 The seat does not include a registration/recall card 
with prepaid postage from the manufacturer.

What to do if you have a counterfeit 
car seat:
1.	 File an unsafe product report with the National 

Highway Traffic Safety Administration (NHTSA)  
at nhtsa.gov/report-a-safety-problem.

2.	 Notify the Consumer Product Safety Commission 
(CPSC) at saferproducts.gov.

3.	 Submit a report to the U.S. Department of 
Commerce at stopfakes.gov.

For more information visit 
www.beseatsmartnh.org
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